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Request for Proposals 

Economic Development Community Engagement 
RFP ED 22-008 

 
A Non-Mandatory pre-submittal conference was held for this Request for Proposals on 
September 9, 2021, via Zoom meetings.  City staff in attendance included ED Director Ken 
Chapa, ED Asst. Director Cheryl Covert and Senior Buyer, Loretta Browning. Inquiries 
regarding this solicitation were due in writing no later than September 16, 2021. 
 
Questions Received by the Last Date of Inquiries include the following: 
1. If our company has certain terms that we will not agree to, due to the proprietary 

software code; how do we address this matter in our Proposal response? 
 
Answer: A complete RFP proposal is required to be deemed “Responsive” and by 
submitting a signed proposal response you are agreeing to the terms and conditions 
of the City’s agreement. If there are specific terms to which your firm takes exception 
those should be included in a separate appendix section. The City reserves the right 
to evaluate and determine acceptance or decline the exceptions in part or in full or if 
deemed in the best interest of the City, cancel the solicitation. 
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